
TO: MOA Planning: Zoning & Platting Division & Urban Design Commission  
Mayor Mark Begich  
MaryEllen Tuttell, DOWL Engineers  
  
FROM: Susan Klein, President, University Area Community Council  
 
SUBJECT: Alaska Crime Lab 
 
At the UACC general membership meeting of June 4, 2008, MaryEllen Tuttell of DOWL 
Engineers gave a presentation on the proposed Alaska Crime Lab to be located at Tudor 
Center and 48th Avenue. The facility will need roughly 15 acres and be 80,000 square 
feet.    
  
Members of UACC made the following motion in support of the proposed crime lab.      
 
UACC June 4, 2008 Motion Passed  
The UACC supports the construction of a new crime lab to be located at Tudor Center 
and 48th Avenue.  
 
We ask that you consider our motion as you make decisions in the best interests of the 
UACC and the community of Anchorage as a whole. Please contact me if you have any 
questions.  
 
 
Signed: June 5 , 2008  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Susan Klein, President  
  


